
April 2025 Newsletter

Gibault April Madness

We hope to see many of you on Friday, April 11th at Marion University to watch the
Gibault Basketball team take on Resource Center. The tickets are $10 each and the

proceeds will benefit both Gibault and Resource Center.

 
Gibault Golf Scramble May 15th

We still have sponsorship opportunities to support
Gibault’s 29th annual golf scramble. In addition, we
have room for several more teams! Please contact

Melissa Reed at 812-298-3030
​to get registered today.
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2nd Annual Michael J. Buske Breakfast

The 2nd Annual Michael J. Buske Ivy Tech Scholarship Pancake Breakfast raised
$2,763.00 this year! That amount was placed into the Endowment Fund. The total Annual
Scholarship is now at $8,804.50, and the Endowment Fund is $4,433.00. On May 16th,
Gibault and Ruoff Mortgage will have teams play in the annual Ivy Tech Golf Scramble.

Each team has a $1,500.00 entry fee, which $1,000.00 will go
directly to the Buske Scholarship Fund.

Mike was an employee at Gibault in the early to mid-1990’s. His impact on Gibault’s
campus was very much appreciated by his fellow employees and children he worked
with. He went on to have a long career in coaching and teaching in the public school

system, in which he coached and taught at West Vigo High School when he passed away
the summer before the start of the 2023/2024 school year.

Dan Dayhuff, of the local Ruoff Mortgage – Terre Haute Branch, and Gibault employee,
Keith Madley, created the scholarship in 2024 to help fund a Gibault alumni to attend any
Ivy Tech campus in Indiana. The scholarship established in his name will provide a legacy
for Mike’s dedication to youth and education. Special thanks to Ruoff Mortgage – Terre

Haute Branch, Ivy Tech Community College – Terre Haute Campus, IHOP, Sycamore
Country Club and to all the donors that make the scholarship possible. If you would like

to give to the fund, please visit https://impact.ivytech.edu/project/40680. Pictured below
are Mike and attendees of this years' pancake breakfast.

 

The Welcome Center

Staff Member, Sharon Dartz-Wood is back
at it with the help of our students in
decorating the Welcome Center. This
month the kids added Easter eggs to the
board. Thanks, Sharon, for finding creative
ways to keep the kids engaged.



 
We Care Awards

Thank you to all Knights of Columbus Councils and Assemblies who have donated to
Gibault. You are truly providing life-changing opportunities.



 
Student Spotlight - Terre Haute

Name: Bethany
Age: 17
Grade: 11

Bethany enjoys doing paint by diamonds
and sleeping. Her favorite subject is math.
Her favorite teacher is Mrs. Roberts,
because she has been there for her
through thick and thin from day one.
Bethany says Mrs. Roberts is easy to talk
to and understands her. Bethany’s favorite
color is pink, and her favorite animals are
dogs and snakes, but her all-time favorite
is her dog, Diamond.

Since Bethany has been at Gibault, she
states that she has learned coping skills
and how to work through her anger
issues. She would highly recommend
Gibault to others because of the success
she has had so far. She says that the staff



are great and are there for her when she
needs it.

 
Student Spotlight - Campagna

Name: Nate
Age: 14
Grade: 7

Nate enjoys to color. His favorite subject in
school is math and his favorite teacher is
Ms. Josie. Nate’s favorite animal is sharks.
Nate enjoys playing football and eating
pizza.

Since Nate has been with us, he states
that he would recommend
Gibault/Campagna because it has helped
him. He says that he becomes more
motivated when he is told how good he is
doing.

 
Fridays, Fish, and Fellowship

Our Independent Living Program will be making and selling baked goods at our final fish
fry for the local Terre Haute K of C Council #541 on Friday, April 4th at St. Benedicts (111

S. 9th Street). Please join us!

K of C Council #12177, Schererville, hosted a fish fry where good will donations were
collected at the bake sale for our children at Campagna. We love the opportunities
to engage in local communities and share our services. Fr. Mick and fellow Knights

are pictured below.

 



Fatima 58th Annual Spaghetti Luncheon

Fatima K of C Council #3228 indulged our children and staff at the 58th annual spaghetti
luncheon. This is one of the only field trips of the year where youth enjoy going to the
Indianapolis Zoo before attending lunch. Our hosts love hearing all about the outing
while spoiling our kids with spaghetti, salad, breadsticks, soft drinks, and desserts.

Pictured below is Kara Jones and Rob Sturm enjoying the luncheon.

Campagna Kids Project

Our Campagna kids are wanting donations of material/fleece to make tie blankets to give
to other vulnerable community members this Christmas. Please consider an early

donation so they can get started right away!

 

Staff Appreciation

Fund Development hosted a chips and salsa bar for
staff who participate in payroll deductions

donations. The support of our employees ensures
the success of our programs. The dedication they
have to our youth is paramount. Thank you to all

staff for your support.

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

April 11th
Gibault Children’s Services vs. Resource Treatment Center All Star Basketball Game

at Marion College – hosted by K of C Council #12387
Contact, Deputy Grand Knight Keenan Hauke at 317-452-2083 for more information

May 6th
Campagna Campus clean up and cookout

May 15th



Gibault’s 29th Annual Golf Scramble

September 4th
Fr. Campagna Birthday Celebration and Spaghetti Dinner

September 27th
“Envoy” Conference

October 28th
Knights Trunk or Treat event at Campagna

November 8th
Campagna Ladies Luncheon

 
Please visit our website at www.gibault.org to

stay connected with our campuses. You can now

access our newsletters, Messengers, and Annual

Reports directly from the site. 

 
WE ARE DIGITAL

Please go to www.gibault.org and sign up to receive our

monthly Newsletter, as well as stay up to date on what is

happening around our campuses. 

 
Providing life-changing opportunities for children, adults, families and communities.
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